

## OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD GENERAL REGISTRAR City of Fairfax



Minutes of the December 29, 2010 Meeting

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 a.m. inside the Sisson House.

Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-Chairman; and Kevin Linehan, General Registrar.

The Board approved the following:

- Minutes of the November 3, 2010 Meeting as amended
- Minutes of the December 1, 2010 Meeting
- Application for Election Assistance Commission (EAC) grant.

Ron Cross, Chairman will contact George Mason University about assistance for the grant activities and the General Registrar will contact David Hudson of the City staff.

It is anticipated that the Mayor and City Council will be contacted because they are the governing body which will authorize the application for the grant.

| Dirk Brouwer |  |  |
|--------------|--|--|
| Secretary    |  |  |

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

## OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD GENERAL REGISTRAR City of Fairfax